
Request for Decision 

Market Square Renewal Advisory Panel Report

 

Recommendation
 THAT the City of Greater Sudbury: 

1. Receive the report dated May 29, 2012 from the Market
Square Renewal Advisory Panel; and, 

2. Direct staff to develop an implementation plan including a
financial plan for both development and operations of the Market
Square. 

Finance Implications
 The City has $3.3M set aside for the Market Square. Staff will
be attempting to secure additional funding from senior levels of
government to provide for the entire project. 

Note:  

The Market Square Renewal Advisory Panel's Report is
provided under separate cover.
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